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Conoco Inc
55 Seventeenth Street
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R W Heggland
Executive Vice President
Minerals

July 20, 1982

Mr. John J. Linehan

Section Leadex

Operating Facilities Section I
Jranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7915 Eastern Avenue

Silver Spring, Maryland 20910

Re: Request for Withdrawal of Conoco's Ruby Ranch Application - NRC
Docket No. 40-5793

Dear Mr. Linehan:

Conoco is hereby withdrawing the Ruby Ranch R & D In Situ Uranium Leach
Project license application (NRC Docket No. 40-5793) from consideration
by the Nuclear Requlatory Commission., Conoco is in the process of
phasing out its mineral operations, and therefore will not continue with
development of the Ruby Ranch Project.

If you require additional information, please contact Mr. Terry Quigley
at (303) 575-6069.

Sincerely,
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R.W. Megglard
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